## Somera, Alisa (BOS)

From: Carolyn Kenady <carolynkenady@gmail.com>

**Sent:** Wednesday, May 25, 2022 5:53 PM

To: Mar, Gordon (BOS); Marstaff (BOS); Melgar, Myrna (BOS); MelgarStaff (BOS); Stefani, Catherine (BOS);

StefaniStaff, (BOS); Somera, Alisa (BOS); Board of Supervisors, (BOS); MandelmanStaff, [BOS];

RescueSF

**Subject:** I Support A Place for All (File # 220281)

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

Dear Chair Mar, Supervisors Stefani and Melgar,

I support A Place for All as amended on May 12. Our City lacks a policy and comprehensive plan to shelter those on our streets while they await housing and services. The conditions, illnesses, and deaths occurring among those unhoused cry out for shelter as a safe and healthy alternative when no other placements are available. Please vote for A Place for All and send it to the Board of Supervisors for approval. Thank you.

Carolyn

Carolyn Kenady

District 8 resident Core team - RescueSF

## Somera, Alisa (BOS)

From: Garrett Mitchell <glmitchell@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 25, 2022 1:55 PM

**Subject:** In Support of A Place for All

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

## Hello,

Supervisor Mandelman's A Place for All ordinance will be coming to committee tomorrow, and I'm writing in hopes that you support it. As a SF resident for over a decade, I have seen things deteriorate over time, first slowly, and then rapidly with Covid. The current approach is not working. The status quo is no good for people living on the street who deserve something other than our indifference and no good for housed people who deserve to be able to use clean and safe public spaces and public transit. I hope you support Mandelman's proposal and we can get help to people who need it and make our public spaces usable by all again.

Thank you, Garrett